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A Heartfelt Thanks to Donna Johnson on Her Retirement 

On behalf of everyone at Capitol Hill Management Services (CHMS), I want to express our deepest 

gratitude to Donna Johnson, our esteemed Director of Conference and Meeting Planning, as she retires 

after over 10 years of dedicated service. 

Donna has been an integral part of the CHMS family, bringing unmatched expertise, professionalism, and 

creativity to every event she managed. From coordinating world-class conferences to overseeing 

seamless meetings, her work has consistently exceeded expectations and set a standard of excellence. 

Donna’s leadership and commitment have left an indelible mark on our organization and the many 

clients and volunteer leaders she has served. Her ability to bring people together, foster collaboration, 

and create memorable experiences is truly unparalleled. 

As Donna embarks on this exciting new chapter, we celebrate her accomplishments and wish her a well-

deserved retirement filled with joy, relaxation, and new adventures. 

Thank you, Donna, for your extraordinary contributions to CHMS. You will always be a valued member of 

our CHMS family. 

Sincerely, 

 

John J. Graziano, Jr. 

President 

Capitol Hill Management Services 

 


